

Tel: 01603-454569 www.wejs.co.uk

'Our ambition is to offer the best education and experience for our children so that each of them is supported to be the best they can be'.

Headteacher: Mrs Eyers office@westearlhamjunior.norfolk.sch.uk

Dear Parents and Carers

We would like to welcome everyone back to WEJS for the new school year, and extend a special welcome to our new families.



Several members of staff got married over the summer break and we would like to congratulate Mr Cannon, Miss Klienken and Mrs Parry-Jones. There are some new names to learn as a result- Mrs Parry-Jones is now Mrs Eyers and Miss Kleinken is now Mrs Abbott.

We are also very pleased to welcome our new members of staff to the team and introduce to you Miss Blincow who has joined our team as Assistant Headteacher. Miss Blincow will work with Miss Fereday and myself to support our families and ensure our children have the very best learning experiences possible.

Mrs Eade, who will be based in The Hive, has joined us as SEN teacher and our support team has two new members. Miss Fox will be joining the inclusion team and Miss Graham will be working in the Y4 team to support our learners in class.



I would like to thank you all for your support. The children have returned to school enthusiastic and looking extremely smart and ready to learn in the correct uniform.

Please look out for the home learning activity booklets that will be coming home soon. We enjoy you sharing the amazing things you do with the children at home and love sharing the home learning with the children in class!

Looking forward to a happy and productive year of learning together. Yours sincerely,

